
 

 
 

Loan Interest Rebate 
        

 

 

 

All members with loans that are current and whose 

accounts are in good standing received a 3% rebate of the 

loan interest paid in 2022. 

This rebate was deposited into your Auto-Owners 

Associates Credit Union share account on 12/31/22. 

This rebate does not apply to VISA Credit Cards. 

 

             

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

2023 Credit Union Calendar 

The 2023 Credit Union calendar is now available! It can be ordered on SAP, using form # 48093 
(10-22). The calendar is also available on our website.  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

    

E-Statement Contest

 

    

http://www.aoacu.com/


 

Debit Card Round Up 

How Debit Card Round Up works…Debit Card Round Up works...  

Every time you use your debit card, the transaction will be rounded up to the nearest dollar, and at 
the end of the day, the increased amount from each of your transactions will be transferred from 
your checking account into a designated account as a single transaction. 
 
The program is FREE. Also, the round-up transfer will only happen if you have extra funds at the 
end of the day; it won’t ever overdraw your account. 

Sign up on our App or desktop version of online banking. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Happy New Year from all of us at Auto-Owners Associates Credit 
Union! 

 

We look forward to serving you in 2023! 
 

 
 

    

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Please visit our website at aoacu.com to view our Rates, Become a member, Apply for a loan, and 
much more! 

 
Remember, Auto-Owners Associates Credit Union will never ask for account information via text or 

email.  If you receive a message that was not initiated by you, or if you are unsure whether a 
message is legitimate, please contact the Credit Union before giving out any information. 

 

CONTACT AUTO-OWNERS ASSOCIATES CREDIT UNION  

http://www.aoacu.com/
mailto:credit.union@aoins.com

